Hi Everyone!
 
My name is Cindy, I am your new Vice President and am excited to announce we will be offering firearms training courses in 2024!  I am a certified NRA and USCCA instructor as well as New Hampshire Wildlife Hunter Education Chief Instructor and SAFTEA NH State Master Instructor with many years of firearms instructor training and education in many recreational and defensive disciplines.
 
As we grow and bring more shooting activities, member with Range Officer ratings will be able to help assist making sure activities are run safely for all ages, so the first course we are running is a SAFTEA Range Officer Certification Course. The course is scheduled for April 27, 2024 and is open to both members and non-members for a fee of $50.
 
Please register by 3/30/2024 so materials can be ordered:  Register Here
 
We are exploring dates for additional classes, such Fundamentals and Safety Training, Defensive Carbine, Defensive Shotgun, Stop the Bleed, NRA Refuse to be a Victim, NH Hunter Safety Education and many others.
 
If there is a specific course you are interested in, or if there is interest in working toward becoming an instructor, please email Cindy at empowerfirearmstraining@gmail.com.
 
I am really excited to meet all of you and start helping you reach your training goals at Northern York County Rod and Gun Club.
 
Thank you,
Cindy Peaslee, CRSO
SAFTEA State Master Instructor

